
 

Dear Praying Friends, 
Thank you for your continued prayers and support for our family and ministry 

here in Butte, MT!  We have had a busy month with travel, family visiting, our first 
charter members, preparations for our June VBS, and more. 

I am thankful for the privilege of being able to travel to Denver, CO for the 
ordination service of a good friend on May 20th.  I am thankful for safe travels, good 
friends, and a great time of ordaining our brother, Tim Tilley.  I flew in on Friday and 
left on Saturday evening.  My mother-in-law and sister-in-law flew in that same 
Saturday, and we had a good time spending the week with them. 

I mentioned in our last letter that we were voting on our first charter 
members.  We have a total of four charter members, plus our family, and it is exciting 
to see what God is doing in our little church.  We have had the opportunity to get out 
and canvass with our John/Romans some more, but still have much more planned for 
the summer.  Starting this week, we are getting out information about our June 22-
24th VBS!  We have a group from Montana coming to help canvass and knock doors 
the week prior and then our sending church, Lighthouse Baptist Church of Welcome, 
NC will be with us the week of VBS doing more of the same and then helping with the 
VBS.  Last I heard, they will have 23 people flying out to help us and we are excited to 
see everyone and excited to have all the help.  I look forward to sharing what God 
does through this first VBS here in Butte! 

 

Thank you for your prayers and support!  It is a blessing to know many are 
praying for our family and church as we reach the city of Butte! 

In Christ, 
Dustin, Melissa, Devin, and Lydia Beck 

 

June 03, 2023 (May Letter) Current Support Level:  92% 


